HOBART TOWN (1804) FIRST SETTLERS ASSOCIATION INC.
INVITES

Members and friends

to the

ANNUAL FLORAL TRIBUTE

ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2025, COMMENCING AT 11.00 A.M.

at the First Settlers’ Monument, Hunter Street, Hobart.
(Corner of Hunter Street and Franklin Wharf, adjacent to Victoria Dock)

Simple floral tributes are placed at the Monument by representatives of
State and Local Government, Churches, the Armed Services and our members
and friends.

If you wish to place a tribute, could you please let us know so that your name
and organisation can be included in the program?

Limited seating will be provided.
RSVP by January 31, 2025 to secretary@htfs.org.au

This event will proceed in all conditions so please be prepared. The
Committee has commenced planning and further details will be
available on the website: www.htfs.org.au



